
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Subject: 
Attach: 

Amy O'Hair <sunnyside.balboa.reservoir@gmail.com> 

Monday, February 10, 2020 2:01 PM 

Lutenski, Leigh (ECN) <leigh.lutenski@sfgov.org> 

Hong, Seung Yen (CPC) <seungyen.hong@sfgov.org>; Exline, Susan (CPC) 
<susan.exline@sfgov.org>; ECN, BalboaReservoirCompliance (ECN) 
<balboareservoircompliance. ecn@sf gov. org> 

Re: Balboa Reservoir CAC - Next meeting 2/10 agenda & updates 

corrections 2019 BRCAC minutes.doc 

Attached. As a researcher who searches stuff digitally, I think there is value in getting names right, e.g. 
commenters. Also Mark Dreger. 

Thanks­
Amy 

Amy O'Hair 
SNA Sunnyside Representative 
Balboa Reservoir Community Advisory Committee 
sunny side. balboa.reservoir@gmail.com 

On Sat, Feb 8, 2020 at 4:37 PM Lutenski, Leigh (ECN) <leigh.lutenski@sfgov.org> wrote: 
Hi Amy-

If you have them typed up and can email them by tomorrow then we can correct the minutes so that they can be 
adopted at the meeting. If not we can review them at the meeting. 

Thank you! 

On Feb 8, 2020, at 4:32 PM, Amy O'Hair <sunnyside.balboa.reservoir@gmail.com> wrote: 

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. 

Thanks, Leigh. 

I have a list of typos and misspelled words/names on the two minutes we are to approve tomorrow. Should I pass 
them to you (email or in person?) or take time during the meeting to submit them? 

-Amy 

Amy O'Hair 
SNA Sunnyside Representative 
Balboa Reservoir Community Advisory Committee 
sunnyside. balboa. reservoir@gmail.com 

On Fri, Feb 7, 2020 at 10:51 AM Lutenski, Leigh (ECN) <leigh.lutenski@sfgov.org> wrote: 

I Hello again all, 



Attached please find the presentation slides for review in advance of Monday's meeting, which will focus on 
the project public benefits. I will bring printed copies of the presentation to the meeting for each of you. 

Thank you and see you on Monday evening, 

Leigh 

Leigh Lutenski 

OEWD Joint Development 

City Hall, Room 448 

leigh.lutenski@sfgov .org 

(415) 554-6679 

From: Lutenski, Leigh (ECN) 
Sent: Monday, January 27, 2020 3:19 PM 
To: jon winston <jwinstonsf@gmail.com>; sunnyside.balboa.reservoir@gmail.com; 
mikeahrens5@gmail.com; jumpstreetl 983@gmail.com; bdavila@ccsf.edu; rmuehlbauer@live.com; 
tang.mark@gmail.com; j winstonsf@gmail.com; cgodinez@lwhs.org; Peter. Tham@LTGroupRE.com 
Cc: Hong, Seung Yen (CPC) <SeungYen.Hong@sfaov.org>; Exline, Susan (CPC) <susan.exline@sfaov.org>; 
Balboa Reservoir Compliance (ECN) <balboareservoircompliance.ecn@sfaov.org> 
Subject: Balboa Reservoir CAC - Next meeting 2/10 agenda & updates 

Hello BRCAC Members, 

Happy New Year - I am back from my maternity leave with a healthy little baby boy at home. I've resumed 
managing Balboa Reservoir and want to extend my thanks to my colleague Ted for filling in while I was out. I 

look forward to seeing you all at our next CAC meeting on Monday, February 1 oth. I also want to welcome 
Peter to the CAC and look forward to meeting him at the meeting. 



On to business - please see the attached draft agenda for the upcoming meeting. The topic is a review of the 
project's public benefits. We will distribute presentation slides to you all next week in advance of the meeting. 
Please reply to myself or to Jon with any comments on the agenda (or any other topic you would like to 
discuss). The agenda will be circulated to the large listserv and posted to the webpage on Wednesday. 

A reminder of our upcoming meeting dates, all scheduled for the second Monday of the month: February 1 oth, 

March 9th, April 13th. At the last meeting Jon raised the point that the CAC is set to sunset this spring. I want 
to reassure everyone that we are working with the Supervisor's office to make sure that the body will continue 
to meet until the project is approved later this year. We will share more details on this at the March meeting. 

Thanks, Leigh 

Leigh Lutenski 

OEWD Joint Development 

City Hall, Room 448 

leigh.lutenski@sfaov.org 

(415) 554-6679 


